MARY ALICE BAISH

Superintendent of Documents

March 22, 2016

Dear Federal Depository Librarian,

GPRO

The U.S. Government Publishing Office (GPO) has been notified by the publishing agency, United
States Marine Corps, that certain CD-ROMs in the Marine Corps Electronic Publications Library that

were distributed to depository libraries through the Federal Depository Library Program (FDLP)

contain personally identifiable information (PII).

Please immediately remove the listed FDLP publications from your collection and destroy them by any
means that will prevent disclosure of the PIL

Title: Marine Corps Publications Electronic Library

SuDoc Class: D 214.32:

Item Number: 0307-A-10
CGP System Number: 570015
OCLC Number: 43583667

Issue SuDoc Shipping List
1st QTR CY13 D 214.32:2013/1 | 2013-0011-E
2nd QTR CY13 D 214.32:2013/2 | 2014-0001-E
(no 3rd QTR

distributed)

4th QTR CY13 D 214.32:2013/4 | 2014-0005-E
1ST QTR CY14 D 214.32:2014/1 | 2014-0008-E
2nd QTR CY14 D 214.32:2014/2 | 2014-0012-E
3rd QTR CY14 D 214.32:2014/3 | 2015-0004-E
4th QTR CY14 D 214.32:2014/4 | 2015-0007-E
1st QTR CY15 D 214.32:2015/1 | 2015-0011-E
2nd QTR CY15 D 214.32:2015/2 | 2015-0015-E
3rd QTR CY15 D 214.32:2015/3 | 2016-0003-E
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Further, ALL DEPOSITORY LIBRARIES are asked to please complete the Withdrawal Action Form on
FDLP.gov, regardless of whether or not these resources are in your collection. This form notifies GPO
whether or not your library ever received these publications and of the status of them in your library.

You can access the form at:

https://www.fdlp.gov/requirements-quidance/quidance/2530-2016-marine-corps-publications-
electronic-library-recall

Through the submission of this form, your library will be in compliance with this directive. Please
submit your completed form no later than April 22, 2016.

Thank you for your cooperation and prompt attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

‘m@,é Clic.” Brosdl—
MARY ALICE BAISH
Superintendent of Documents
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